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5 Fisherville Road, Apt. 202,
Willowdale, Ontario,

14 November, 1970,

Dear Mr, Dodge,

Here is the ephemerds of the new Comet Suzuki-Sato-Seki (1970m).
As you will note, it is not very bright, but may be seen with telescopes

over 4 inches, during the early evening later this month.
1970 h m o ¢ Magnitude

Nov. 18 1816 18 17N 10.4
20 1823 1919
22 18 30 20 18 10.8
24 183 2115

26 1844 22

&

1ll.1
28 1851 2300

Nov.30 18 57 23 49 11.4

Dec. 3 192 04 24 35

5 1910 2515 11.7

Plesse send me a report if any members of the St. John's Centre

observe this comet.

Good observing,

Jim Low
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